
Druid Lake Youth Lacrosse Association, Board of Directors 
Meeting - 11/13/2023 

Submitted by John Clarke, President (secretary absent) 
 

Attendees: John Clarke, Joe Szombathy, Dawn Taylor, Russ Stenberg 

• Officers for 2024-2026 were voted into office by unanimous 4-0 vote 

o President: John Clarke 

o Vice President: Joe Szombathy 

o Treasurer: Dawn Taylor 

o Secretary: Cliff Chestnut (new) 

o Parental Representative: Travis Jones (new) 

• Reviewed Fall 2023 season  

• Promotion 

o Outreach to schools—Tucker, Lakeside, Druid Hills 

o TRD will develop Signs/Flyers and Social media outreach 

• Field status for spring: TRD hopes to have Fitzgerald Field Turf installed by March 2024. 

Until then we will practice at TRD fields and possibly at TYSA fields. 

• Equipment storage @ TRD. Most boys equipment has been moved to storage container 

at TRD 

• Registration 

o Online registration to be taken over by TRD and will include lacrosse specific 

questions including US LaX requirement 

o We will provide a direct link to TRD registration on our website 

• Tucker Issues 

o Website 

o Purchases--Need to continue to push for TRD to allow us to make purchases and 

submit invoices for reimbursement 

o Coach stipend issue—Need to continue to push TRD to allow us to pay coaches 

and submit invoice for reimbursement. 

• Ga Swarm Tix / clinic / game on March 16—Turf time 3-4pm, Pizza Party, Game (This 

won’t be part of registration. Each player/family will purchase discounted Tix via link to 

Swarm Website) 

• Financial report 

o Beginning Balance 1/1/23: $55,886.11 

o Ending Balance 11/13/23: $50,916.92 

o [-$4969.19] 

o Revenue 1/1/23 – 11/13/23: + $16,626.70 

o Expenditures 1/1/23 – 11/13/23: $21,595.89 

o To date spent $4969.19 more than we have brought in.  

• Plan for Spring 2024—see attachment 



Druid Lakes – Tucker Youth Lacrosse  

Spring League 2024 

 

Beginners Program 
• Boys and Girls grades K-3 
• Inhouse program—practices and scrimmages 
• Practices/games: Saturday mornings starting January 20 (8 sessions) 
• Registration fee: $100 

 
Girls Program 

▪ Girls grades 4-8 
▪ Southern Edge League 
▪ Practices:  

▪ Sunday afternoons 1-4 pm, starting February 4th.  
▪ Saturdays from 11:30 - 2:30 pm beginning March 9.  
▪ Additional practices may be scheduled on a weeknight once games begin 

▪ Games: March 10, 12, 24; April 14, 21, 28 
▪ Registration fee: $130 

 
Boys Program 

▪ Boys grades 4-8 
▪ Newtown Lacrosse League 
▪ Practices: January 27, February 3, 10, 24. Weeknight practices start in March 
▪ Games: Saturdays (some Sundays) beginning March 2 
▪ Registration fee: $150 

 
Financial Aid: Need-based financial assistance is available, for more information please 
contact dlylalacrosse@gmail.com 
 
US Lacrosse Membership (required for all age levels): 
$35 (submit proof of membership good through May 2024 or purchase 
membership at http://www.uslacrosse.org/membership  
PRIOR to registering for DLYLA Spring Season) 
 
Equipment loan: A limited number of boys and girls equipment sets are available. 
Requires Deposit: 

• Boys: $250 deposit 
• Girls: $50 deposit 

 

http://www.uslacrosse.org/membership

